
St. Ignatius Toy Drive 2014
Dear Students,

Student Senate hosts an annual toy drive to benefit grade school students of local, 
inner-city schools. On December 19, we will be distributing nearly 1,500 Christmas presents to 
these students. For many of the grade school students, what they receive from our toy drive will 
be their only Christmas present. 

In order to make this toy drive possible, we rely on your generosity. Every St. Ignatius 
student is expected to bring in one toy for the specific age group and gender designated 
below. Gifts should be between $5-$10. Gift suggestions can be found below. 

Again, because your present may be the only present the student receives, we ask that 
you please follow our suggestions for desired gifts. Each year, we receive dozens of gifts 
that we cannot give distribute, and we would like to limit this number as much as possible.

Please bring in your gift before December 16. Thank you very much for your generosity!

Your homeroom will be buying for kindergarten girls
Please bring this sheet with you when you shop.

What TO BUY What NOT TO BUY

Barbies Decks of cards

Zoobles Any doll with fur/fabric that is not packages

My Little Pony Lava lamps

Lalaoopsy

Fairy/princess Toys

Board games age 4+


